
Transcript of August 19, 2022 Skertich Video Message

Hello Kahok Nation. I’m Superintendent Brad Skertich.

And welcome back for the 22-23 school year.  We were excited to welcome back our nearly
6,000 students in grades PreK through 12, the past three days.  Now that’s not to say there
wasn’t excitement, energy and a few bumps this week, but we were able to overcome those
because of the flexibility and patience of our staff, our students and our families.  And that is
greatly appreciated.

Keep in mind it will take us a few more days to get into a routine, as with any school year.

Attached to this message is the annual State of the District report that outlines academic and
social/emotional initiatives, financial information about the district, as well as construction
projects and facility upgrades.  Please take a look at this year’s report that gives an overview of
district programs and information - to be as transparent as possible with our community
members.

Last, tonight at 5:00 p.m. the Kahok Kickoff takes place at CHS.  Come out, wear your purple
and show your Kahok Pride, and cheer on our fall sports athletes. We hope to see you there!
Thank you.


